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Thank you, Mr. Chair and esteemed committee members. For the record, my name is 

Delegate LaToya Nkongolo representing District 31 in Anne Arundel County.  

House Bill 469 was cross filed by Senator Simonaire. The Anne Arundel Delegation voted to 

approve the bill and a letter of support was provided. This is a local Anne Arundel County 

bill that simply updates the name of the Anne Arundel County Conference and Visitors 

Bureau to **Visit Annapolis and Anne Arundel County, Inc.** This is a straightforward 

change to ensure formality and consistency across the board. A letter of support has been 

provided by Visit Annapolis and Anne Arundel County, who had requested this name 

change. I appreciate your time and respectfully request a favorable consideration for 

House Bill 469.  

 


